Annexure 10 - DA2013.0034 - May 2014

Jacci Vinex

From: .

Sent: Wednesday, 26 March 2014 3:27 PM

To: Jacci Viney

Subject: RE: DA2013\0031 - 57 A Franklin Street, Lady Barron - House and Outbuilding
Hi Jacci,

Unfortunately | have not been able to speak to from regarding this matter to

date, but | would make the following comments —
Firstly the tracks that currently exists on the crown land in question are not designated fire trails

Private property owners wishing to access their blocks using these track would need to obtain a licence from Crown
Land Services to do so.

In my option any significant increase in the use of these tracks would require major surface and drainage works to
be undertaken on the tracks.

| think there are a number of issues with the use of these tracks and | need to fully discuss with i from
' to obtain what their requirements are going to be in relation to this matter.

Regards,





